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CONSTRUCTION ON WILHITE ROAD BEGINNING TUESDAY, JANUARY 18,
2022

CLOVIS, NM - Beginning Tuesday, January 18, 2022, K. Barnett & Sons will begin
construction work on Wilhite Road from North Thornton Street to Fairway Terrace and
will be closed to thru traffic. During this time, the intersection of Wilhite and North
Prince will be closed, but thru traffic on Prince will remain open.

Construction on Wilhite is anticipated to be completed in March 2022, weather
permitting. The work is being conducted as part of City of Clovis’ construction of the
effluent reuse water pipeline.

For questions regarding Wilhite Road, please contact K. Barnett & Sons at (575)
762-4407.
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